
 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

The Geneva Risk and Insurance Review and  

St. John’s University’s School of Risk Management 

is pleased to announce a 

 
Conference and special issue on  

“Risk considerations and insurance in developing countries” 

on February 21 -23, 2020, at St. John’s Manhattan campus 

 
The Geneva Risk and Insurance Review and St. John’s University’s School of 

Risk Management encourage researchers to submit papers from all areas of 

research applying to the above theme. Contributions may include research on: 

 

 Risks (health (HIV, disability), agriculture, life, property …) 

 Demand (financial literacy, risk exposure, affordability, risk sharing within 

families or communities ...) 

 Funding (financial institutions (insurance, banking, investment funds), 

governments, donations, charities ...) 

 Distribution system (governments, retail, communities ...) 

 Product development (microinsurance, microfinancing, contractual 

structure, asymmetric information, fraud, transaction processing …) 

 Market Development (policy and regulation, public private partnerships, 

insurertech, fintech …) 

 

Please submit proposals for the conference electronically to Mark Browne at 

GRIR2020@gmail.com, as a file attachment in pdf or MS-Word format by 

October 1, 2019. Authors of accepted papers will be notified by November 15, 

2019 and completed papers will be due by January 1, 2020. Papers presented at 

the conference will be considered as being submitted for consideration for 

possible publication in the special issue of the Geneva Risk and Insurance Review 

and will go through the usual refereeing process.   

A $1,000 travel award will be granted per accepted proposal to subsidize the 

travel costs of one co-author. 
 

For further information on the Geneva Risk and Insurance Review, visit its web site  
http://www.palgrave-journals.com/grir/index.html 

mailto:GRIR2020@gmail.com

